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THE ROYAL SOCIETY OF CANADA

OFFICE OF THE OTTAWA , CANADA
HONORARY SECRETARY

House of Commons,
December 12th, 1956.

Dear Mr. Morgan,

I wish to thank you for your 
letter of December 11th, and to inform you that 
it will give me great pleasure to submit your name 
for membership.

Yours sincerely,

HONORARY SECRETARY.

A. Ë. Morgan, Esq., M.A.,
Principal, McGill University,

Montreal, P.Q.


